WOODLAND ELEMENTARY
MONTHLY REPORT

January 5, 2015

ENROLLMENT/ATTENDANCE:

CAMPUS/PROGRAM 4TH 5TH TOTAL
WOODLAND 180 180 360
DAEP 0 0 0
ATTENDANCE % 97.04% 96.41% 96.72%

INNOVATIONS: The teachers had a work day on Jan. 4th and were able to plan
with their content team. They created new project based learning activities that
are engaging and aligned to our State TEKS.

We are in the process of installing a new wifi system in our campus. We will have
more connectivity even when several classes are utilizing the internet
simultaneously.

CAMPUS NEWS: We will welcome our new teacher, Kasey Sams to replace Mrs.
Bohn. Kasey was a student teacher on our campus during the fall semester. She
has been shadowing Mrs. Bohn during the month of December.

We will have two student teachers on our campus this semester. One will be with
Mrs. Wakefield, 5th ELA, and one with Mrs. Adair, 5th science.

After school clubs for January are Minecraft and run club.
STUDENT HONORS: Our fifth grade students completed the DARE program for the

year.

FIELD TRIPS: Our fifth grade students attended the “Nutcracker” performance at
the Memorial Auditorium.



PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT: | attended a leadership training at Southwest
Airlines with Mr. Cruse and Mrs. Budarf. The training focused on creating a culture
that draws employees and retains them. It was an incredible experience.

TEACHER/STAFF SPOTLIGHT: | would like to spotlight Kara Adair, she is an
exemplary teacher for 5th grade science and social studies. She lost a long time
partner when Mrs. Bohn retired. That team already had one new teacher as a
member, now she will have two new teachers to help train and mentor. She
maintains a positive attitude while jumping in and helping to lead all others on her
team.

UPCOMING EVENTS:

OTHER:



